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Wednesday, March 11, 2020 

Hello, 

The purpose of this communication is to let you know that School District staff are monitoring the developments surrounding the spread of 
Covid-19 (novel coronavirus) in the United States and Wisconsin.  Currently, there are three (3) confirmed cases of Covid-19 in Wisconsin, a state of 
5.8 million people.  School administration is developing plans to ensure the District is as ready as it can be should it become necessary to respond to 
a local outbreak of Covid-19 virus.  School administrative and medical staff will communicate and work with Marinette County Health personnel and 
follow recommendations from the CDC (Centers for Disease Control) in preparing for any possible local outbreak of Covid-19 virus.  The custodial 
staff has been doing additional cleaning for several weeks and did significant deep cleaning over the week of spring break.  This additional cleaning 
will continue as we move through the spring.  

The CDC recommends several things we can all do to limit exposure and spread of not only Covid-19 virus but all infectious diseases. 
These include: 

1) Avoid close contact with people who are sick.
2) Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash.
3) Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.
4) Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces.
5) Stay home when you are sick.
6) Wash hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.

Resources: 
❖ Marinette County Health Department: 715-732-7670
❖ CDC site regarding Coronavirus:  ​https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/summary.html ​ (This resource will be updated regularly by

the CDC.)
❖ DPI site regarding Coronavirus: ​https://dpi.wi.gov/sspw/2019-novel-coronavirus
❖ CDC site regarding Coronavirus Stigma: ​https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/share-facts-stop-fear.html
❖ COVID Fact Sheet: Enclosed
❖ What to do if you are sick with COVID-19: Enclosed

We will be monitoring the situation and providing relevant updates to staff and the community as they become available. To ensure that
you have access to accurate, relevant information, please refer to the CDC site regarding Coronavirus listed above or by contacting your local or 
State Health Department or School Nurse. Information on social media regarding circumstances such as this are not always accurate. 

District administration will continue to monitor developments surrounding the spread of Covid-19.  The District will also communicate 
with local, state, and federal officials as necessary to ensure we are ready to respond should there be a local outbreak of Covid-19.  

Your Partner in Education, 

Patrick Mans 
Superintendent 
School District of Crivitz 
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